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Dear Friend.

It is a joy to educate your student and to help them grow 

in Faith, Reason, and Virtue. However, as an independent 

school, St. Monica Academy does not receive financial 

support from the Archdiocese, a parish, a religious 

order, or the government. Please help us make this 

beautiful, classical Catholic education possible and 

affordable for our many families. We are grateful 

for your donation and will use every penny wisely!

Marguerite Grimm 

Headmaster

TO MAKE A DONATION 
please visit https://www.stmon-
icaacademy.com/jog-a-thon/ 
or position your 
phone’s camera 
over the QR code 
and click the link.

St. Monica Academy is a California 
Nonprofit Religious Corporation.
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